The OABR Nominating Task Force has the opportunity to recommend to the Nebraska REALTORS® Association, persons interested in being considered for the Salesperson At Large for the Nebraska Real Estate Commission term from 7-23-2008 to 7-23-2014.  Any OABR REALTOR® member interested in being considered by the OABR Nominating Task Force should write a letter expressing their interest, to the OABR Nominating Task Force, c/o Omaha Area Board of REALTORS®, 11830 Nicholas St, Omaha, NE, 68154. The letter must be received in the Omaha Area Board of REALTORS® office by noon on February 22, 2008.

The OABR Nominating Task Force has the opportunity to recommend to the Nebraska REALTORS® Association, persons interested in being considered for the Financial Institution Representative for the Nebraska Appraiser Board term from 1-1-2009 to 12-31-2013.  Any OABR member interested in being considered by the OABR Nominating Task Force should write a letter expressing their interest, to the OABR Nominating Task Force, c/o Omaha Area Board of REALTORS®, 11830 Nicholas St, Omaha, NE, 68154. The letter must be received in the Omaha Area Board of REALTORS® office by noon on February 22, 2008.

Do You Know Someone?

The Public Member At Large seat on the Nebraska Real Estate Commission will be available at the expiration of the tem currently served by David Ptak.  The OABR Nominating Task Force is now seeking qualified applicants to service on the Commission for the six-year term from September 2015 to September 2021.  If you know someone who would like to be considered for this Governor-appointed position, please contact Donna Shipley at dshipley@oabr.com or 402-619-5551 for an application.  The OABR Board of Directors will forward a recommendation to the Nebraska REALTORS® Association for consideration.

